JUNE 22, 2016
VOLUME 14, NUMBER 8

THE ELECTRONIC NEWSLETTER
FOR THE HEATH-NEWARK-
LICKING COUNTY PORT
AUTHORITY.

You are receiving this e-mail as
an opt-in subscriber to the Port
Authority’s e-newsletter. Thank
you for your subscription. To
unsubscribe, e-mail ontarget-
request@coatc.com with
“unsubscribe” in the subject
line.

What the Cicadas Saw. . .

The Port Authority has had a little fun with the Brood V Cicadas
returning to Ohio after 17 years. On Facebook, find a series

3 showing what the 2016 cicadas saw
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that their 1999 parents didn’t see
around the Aerospace Center
campus.

It also begs the question. What will the 2033 cicadas see?

GO TO: Facebook.com/OhioPortAuthority

. . .Out With the Old

The Metrology Building
will soon give way to the
wrecking ball (a track
hoe really). As some
steel was reclaimed from
the exterior, the fact
that windows, including
the glass, where left
behind when a steel skin
was put on in the 1970’s
was revealed. Note to
future builders: Don’t do this.

A future development site and 8,600 sq. ft. office building will
emerge from this redevelopment project.

GO TO: HNLCPA.com/projects

.. .In With the New
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Steel is going up for the new
entrance on the west side of the
Boeing Building. The new
entrance matches the appearance
of the facades of the Horton
Building built in 2011 and provides
safety and security enhancements
for the building as well. An

— {4 5 August dedication is planned as
work moves to the east entrance.

GO TO: HNLCPA.com/projects
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